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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

St Helena Day 

The Primary children entertained us all with an 

assembly this morning in celebration of St 

Helena day.  We had a flavour of the types of 

events which happen on St Helena on this day, 

remembered the RMS and shared learning 

about Napoleon and his exile on St Helena.   

 

Options Meeting 

Year 9 options meeting took place on 

Wednesday of this week.  Thank you to all 

parents and students for attending.  We hope 

you have all the information you need to enable 

you to make your choices.  If you need any 

more information, please talk to your teachers. 

 

Foundation Trip 

Foundation Stage’s topic for this term is 

Transport.  We have been talking about being 

safe on the road so we went into Georgetown 

to see and learn how to use the zebra crossing.  

We stopped, looked both ways and listened 

before we crossed. We were very happy that 

all of the cars stopped to let us cross.                                                                                                                                                                          

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you 

Foundation would also like to say a BIG thank 

you to Wyatt & Kelly Leo for their kind 

donation of toys, books and dressing up 

clothes. The children have had and still 

continue to have lots of fun with everything.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Swimming Gala 

As the swimming lessons started later than we 

anticipated the Gala will now take place on 

Friday 21st June. 

 

Have a great weekend 

 

Alison Emmerson 

Headteacher 


